

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

November 26, 2024

Attendees: Karen, Matt. Matteo, Sufyan, Paul, Joanna, Anton, Ben

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - TF-A
 - Chris Palmer had a question on Discord
 - Action - Karen to follow up and ensure he gets a response from Linaro
 - Arthur to update comments on [\[TFC-656\] TFC: Asurada Chromebook health check job failed due to LAVA test timeout - Jira](#)
 - [\[TFC-692\] LTS-v2.8.25: mail and readthedocs update were not done - Jira](#)
 - This is on Paul's list of tickets to address this week
 - TF-M
 - No issues to report this week
 - Antonio created a new ticket for Ben's group to address [\[TFC-695\] Additional Environmental variables required for CS-320 FVP - Jira](#)
 - Ben
 - Nothing to discuss this week
 - Paul
 - Paul was away for the last several days so he's catching up today
 - Karen provided him with a list of tickets to address
 - Sufyan
 - Not much of an update this week

- A technical call with the Eclair team is scheduled for tomorrow to ensure there's a common understanding of the licensing that's required for the transition project
- [\[TFC-690\] Create a How-To Guide for IAR \(Server\) - Jira](#)
 - Update - Arthur sent an email last week with information on the IAR license server, including info package and user guide
 - Action - Still open on Kelley to create one on the Infrastructure side
 - Kelley has since updated the comments in the ticket with a link to the document for the Arm team to review
- [\[TFC-687\] Request for LAB IP CIDRs - Jira](#)
 - Action on Sufyan to get back to Ben on this ticket
- [\[TFC-680\] Support request for Arm Transition to OpenCI project - LAVA access - Jira](#)
 - Action - Sufyan to see the latest comments in the ticket
- [\[TFC-691\] Information on how the AMIs are cleaned up - Jira](#)
 - New ticket created by Saheer and assigned to Paul